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This item was brought forward by Public Works and Transit.  Transit has recently removed several bus stops.  One pair of

stops is located on S. Grandview Blvd. at Napa Trail.  Each bus stop had a No Parking sign associated with it.  Staff

recommends that the existing No Parking signs be removed since the associated bus stop has been removed.  Said areas

will revert back to open parking.  There is no cost to remove the signs.
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